ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDPRIVATE 
Sealed Bids, will be received by the Pearl Public School District until 2:00 p.m. on Monday, May 21, 2018 at the Pearl Public School District Administrative Office, located at 3375 Highway 80, Pearl, Mississippi 39208 at which time and place the bids will be publicly opened and read for the following project: 
Pearl Public School District
Bid # 243
Repaving of Pearl High School Parking Lots and Entrance Roads
A single bid will be received for the complete project. Sealed bids received should include on the outside of the envelope: Vendor Name; Address, Bid Name and Bid Number.  Bidders may obtain project specifications and instructions for an electronic bid submission from:

Beth Ditto at 601-932-7916 or bditto@pearl.k12.ms.us. The Owner reserves the right to reject any and all bids and to waive informalities. 
A pre-project meeting to view areas referenced in the project specifications and any additional questions will take place at the Pearl Public School District Maintenance Office at 3403 Highway 80 East, Pearl, Mississippi  39208 at 10:00 on May 15, 2018.
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